I £BADM|NTON CLUB

425-562-2950 - info@bellevuebadminton.com

Re: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project.

Dear Ms. Goad,

| am a native of beautiful Vancouver where | lived most of my life. | am now currently working in
Bellevue, WA, USA. | often return back to visit my family as there is no place like Vancouver for the
beautiful fresh air and scenery. When | heard about the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project being
proposed in Chilliwack, | was interested not only from the skiing angle but the potential job creation this
project can offer. | would very much like to come back to Canada especially where | grew up, and I'm
certain a project of this magnitude could create many new jobs in the area and give me more reason to
return back to Canada.

Please find my letter in full support of the BVMR project and | hope the provincial government will
choose this as it would be the best and highest use of the lands.

Many thanks,

Derrick Ng

Bellevue, WA, USA
Head Coach

Bellevue Badminton Club



